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This is a terrible idea. State lands are managed for the benefit of public schools. 

While I might support improving Oregon public schools, I do not support extractive 

use of Federal lands for this purpose. As a hiker, backpacker, skiier, hunter, and 

Oregon tax payer with a school-age child, please vote no. 


